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	 	 Chair Wiggam, Vice Chair John, Ranking Member Kelly,


	 	 and members of the committee, thank you for allowing me 


	 	 to provide testimony in opposition to House Bill 62.


	 	 Gun Violence in Ohio is out of control. If passed, HB 62 would


	 	 exacerbate the problem by enabling extremists to defy common


	 	 sense gun laws.  The bill seeks to override federal laws and punish 


	 	 those tasked with enforcement.  This is a dangerous bill.  Its passage 


	 	 would jeopardize the safety of all Ohians, NOT enhance it.  I urge you 


	 	 to reject it. 




